Subject: Subject: Application - 2022/3853/P

Dear Development Team,

| am writing to comment on the planning application 2022/3853/P. | note that the development will focus on the
introduction of new exhibition spaces and the erection of a temporary observation wheel.

The installation of the temporary observation wheel will provide an important attraction for local families and
visitors as well open up access to the East Vaults and Dead Dog Basin spaces to the public for the first time.

It is good to see that the observation wheel will also be available free for up to 500 local school children who are on
free school meals and 500 discounted tickets to the community.

The observation wheel will enable visitors and local people to have a fascinating view of the Camden Market’s
heritage buildings from above as well as Regent’s Canal and the landscape of London.

It is good to see that the observation wheel will encourage partnership working with local schools and provide
learning opportunities, focussing on the history of the canal, the railways and the Camden Markets.

There are some important plans about providing access to the musical heritage of Camden Town within the
observation wheel capsules as well as other key parts of the development.

| welcome the importance the development attaches to equality, diversity and inclusion within the exhibition
spaces.

Thank you
Jarina khanom

46 chelwood Grafton road
London NW5 4RG



